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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

We trust that all our families 

enjoyed the Easter break and 

we look forward to the new 

term.  

 

The first event day of the term 

is on Monday 23rd April, when 

we will be celebrating and 

exploring British Values.  

 

Look out also for an 

announcement shortly 

regarding a trip to Longford 

Park looking for minibeasts! 

 

Swimming continues as normal 

this term.   

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and add 
to their reading records 

Spellings for this week: 

Synagogue  grotesque 

tongue   mosque 

vague   plaque 

boutique  picturesque 

cheque   technique 

Next week in English we will be continuing our work on 

‘An Egyptian Cinderella’ and will be concentrating on 

comparing different versions of the same story and 

using possessive apostrophes.  

In maths we will be working on recognising a variety of 

angles and describing the properties of two-dimensional 

shapes.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our new topic task relates to our science topic on the digestive system. We would like the children to 

make a model or draw a diagram of the human digestive system (the more realistic the better!) The 

children may consider making an advent calendar style poster where each part of the system can be 

revealed by opening a door. We will leave it up to their creative imaginations! Due Friday 4th May. 

English & Maths 

Word/ phrase Translation Phonetically 

Me llamo…(your name) My name is… Mey yamo… 


